
Overseas Engagement Policy 
 
Care for the Family’s primary purpose is to strengthen family life in the UK and the Isle of 
Man. However, we are thrilled that others from further afield have been able to access our 
events online and physical resources. Unfortunately, due to the personal nature of our 
support and training days, plus the financial and practical constraints of communicating 
internationally we are unable to offer these to an audience beyond the UK. In addition, for 
these same reasons we cannot guarantee a reply to correspondence or offer any ongoing 
support to those living outside the UK. 
 


